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New Workplace Injury Reporting Rules Confuse Employers,
Swamp OSHA

News

10.15.15


Ed Foulke was quoted in Business Insurance on October 15, 2015. The article “New Workplace

Injury Reporting Rules Confuse Employers, Swamp OSHA” discussed how employers are

contending with strict, sometimes ambiguous new workplace accident reporting requirements as

the U.S. Occupational Safety and Health Administration navigates a flood of the new reports.

Ed commented on the increase of workplace injury reports.

It's been pretty dramatic,” said Ed. “In talking with regional administrators and area directors, it

sounds like they are swamped with calls.”

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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